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MPI values its relationships with the Manitoba automotive repair industry and wants to ensure you have the 
opportunity to raise ideas, discuss emerging trends, and share concerns with us.  
 
As part of our established consultation framework that was introduced under the current Light Vehicle 
Accreditation Agreement (LVAA), we are maintaining our commitment through three standing committees for 
consistent engagement with the repair trade and its associations to seek regular input on policies and procedures 
through meaningful discussion.  
 
On September 19, 2024, MPI sent out an invitation for consultation committee membership via email. The 
selection process has been completed and we are pleased to welcome the following volunteer members to the 
committees:   
 
Glass Committee  

• Vern Sisson, Headingley Auto Glass 
• JM Champange, Glass Lab Auto Glass 
• Pierre Debreuil, ACR Auto Glass 

Parts and Technical Committee  
• Shangri-la Abubo-Humes, Eastside Collision Repairs LTD  
• Tully Gawazuk, Murray Chev Brandon 
• Brad Kozoway, Mint Autobody  

 
At MPI, we understand the value that both the Automotive Trades Association of Manitoba (ATA) and the 
Manitoba Motor Dealers Association (MMDA) bring as strong voices who advocate for increased industry 
collaboration as well as the needs of their members. To ensure the ATA and MMDA have this opportunity to share 
their voices, each association can designate a person for membership on each committee.   
As such, both groups have advised MPI that the following individuals will represent their respective associations 
on these committees:  
 
Glass Committee  

• Rob Boyce, Automotive Trades Association of Manitoba   

• Lynsey Wilson, Manitoba Motor Dealers Association   

Parts and Technical Committee  
• Trevor Kindrat, Automotive Trades Association of Manitoba  

• Lynsey Wilson, Manitoba Motor Dealers Association  

We will continue to maintain the dedicated page on MPI Partners (MPI Repair Industry Consultation Committees 
tab), where information relevant to the work of these committees is made available. The next committee meetings 
will be scheduled for November.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, email MPI Partners. 
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